
TOWNSHIP OF WEEHAWKEN 
NEW JERSEY 
 
TO: THE PUBLIC 
 THE PRESS 
 THE TOWNSHIP COUNCIL 
 MEMBERS OF THE BOARD 
 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THE PLANNING BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED FOR 

TUESDAY, MARCH 1, 2022 AT 7:00 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED.  THE FOLLOWING 

APPLICATIONS WILL BE RESCHEDULED TO TUESDAY, MARCH 15, 2022, AT 7:00 P.M. IN 

THE SECOND FLOOR CHAMBERS OF THE WEEHAWKEN MUNICIPAL BUILDING AT 400 

PARK AVENUE, WEEHAWKEN, NEW JERSEY 07086 

 
1. Continuation of Public Hearing on Major Subdivision Application; Harbor Boulevard and 
 Riverview Terrace; Block 34.02, Lot 4.28; Applicant: Hartz Mountain Industries, Inc. 
 (Rescheduled to March 15, 2022)  
 
2. Continuation of Public Hearing on Preliminary and Final Major Site Plan Application to 
 Construct a 223 Unit Multi-Family Residential Complex identified as Estuary IV Phase; Harbor 
 Boulevard and Riverview Terrace; Block 34.02, Lot 4.28; Applicant: Hartz Mountain Industries, 
 Inc. (Rescheduled to March 15, 2022) 
 
 

No further notice will be required by Applicants. 
 
 
By Order of the Planning Board 
Janine Baez, Secretary 
February 25, 2022 
 


